
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE BUZZ 

Vol. I    NO.1                                                                    July 19, 2016  

As the new term begins and children return back to school, 

we once again bustle with joy and excitement as we head to 

another academic year 2016-2017. We come back to building a 

new and positive energy and thinking amongst the teachers and 

the students alike.  

Every school is a store house of creative minds. And we at 

Adarsh believe that each and every child has an innate creative 

spark in them. What you see today, “The Buzz”, is the official 

school newsletter of the year 2016-2017,   that captures the 

momentous experiences and events we organize in our school.  

We began our school year with “The Environment Day” from 

the 5th to 15th June, with teachers planning various environment 

based activities, that is, both in the class and outdoors. A special 

assembly was conducted for “Kranti Din” on 18th June by the 

students of Std X B along with their class teacher, Mrs. Svetlana 

Borges. We also saw an active participation of students and staff 

members alike in the International Yoga celebrated on 21st June 

2016. 

Do keep your eyes on this page, for we keep updating the 

newsletter every month. For this is not the end. Entries by 

students and teachers are most welcome.   

-Editor  
 

 


